
 

         Newsletter - Friday 29th September  

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Mon 2nd 
October 

Year 4 Swimming lesson AM - Kit required 
Year 6 PE - Kit required 
Year 5 trip to Killhope Museum  
Football club 3:15 - 4:15 

Tues 3rd 
October 

Year 2 PE - Kit required 
Fitness Club (year 3&4) 3:15 - 4:15 

Wed 4th 
October  

Year 3 and 5 PE - Kit required 
Performing Arts Club 3:15 - 4:00 

Thur 5th 
October  

Year 1  and 4 PE - Kit required 
Fitness Club (year 5&6) 3:15 - 4:15 

Fri 6th 
October  

Reception PE  
Cooking Club - year 4 1:15 - 3:00 

. 
 
 
 

 

Reception   Sam Blair 
Year 1        Shane Goldsborough 
Year 2        John Skelton 

Year 3        Harry Neal 
Year 4        Aleiea McConville 
Year 5        Corey Reed 
Year 6        Abbie Waller 

         Willington Primary School 

Sports Star Award  
Emily Taylor 

 
 

 
Fitness Star Award  

Alena Olton 

Fantastic Turnout for Reception Class 
‘Stay and Play’ Session. 

Parents and carers of our new reception children were  
invited into the classroom on Tuesday to experience and enjoy our learning environment with 

their child. The children had great fun showing their parents around their classroom and letting 
them know what they get up to in school each day! From painting, 

modelling, building creations, writing to playing in the sand       
everyone had a fantastic time. The sessions are also a great way 

for families to meet each   
other, have a chat in a      

relaxed atmosphere and get 
ideas on how they can      

support their child’s learning 
from the Early Years staff. 

Miss McCartney would like to 
thank everyone who         

attended and said “I think this 
is the best turnout yet! I am 
looking forward to the next 

one!” 

Say Goodbye to Head Lice 

 

We have had a number of reported cases and concerns 
over head lice this week.  

It is important to let our children know 
that head lice are common and a  

normal part of growing up.  Everyone 
and anyone can have head lice.  

Public Health England say ‘head lice 
are a community based problem    

rather than one centred in schools. 
People catch head lice anywhere in the community and at 

home’. In an average school year, more children will 
‘contract’ lice than the common cold! 

 What is important is to ensure you check your child’s hair 
on a regular basis. If lice are found check the rest of the 

family too. It is absolutely necessary to TREAT the infected 
person with one of the many options available. Did you 

know you can get FREE head lice lotion from your local 
chemist? Get those combs out and beat the bugs! These 

outbreaks end much more quickly if everyone gets involved.   

‘Once a Week Take a Peek’ 
Make this a normal routine!  

If you would like further information please visit our website 
http://wp.me/P6NnMZ-El or contact your local  

Pharmacy or health advisor. Treating head lice is not a 
problem but detection and effective ongoing treatment of 

head lice is key to reducing the outbreaks.  

Attendance League 
 

1st  Dora Wanderers Y1 
2nd Squarepants FC Y5 

3rd Pete’s AFC Y4 

October Break Cinema Trip 
Gala Theatre - Durham 

The New LEGO Movie - Thursday 26th Oct 
£3 per person, under 1’s free, local pick up point. 

Depart at 09:45am, returning after the film. 

Price includes coach, film, drink and popcorn! 
If you fancy this trip then please  

telephone 01388 746414. 
Select option 2 for the PSA / Leave 

message 
Please leave a message stating your 
name, contact number and how many 
seats you require. Please note there 

are a limited number of seats       
available and trips operate on a first 

come, first served basis.  
All bookings must  be made via the booking system 

and paid for prior to Tuesday 10th October.  


